
 

 

 

Hi There 

 

I hope everyone is having a great start to the new year.  Please find enclosed; poster, 

entry forms, & general rule sheet for this year’s 11
th

 annual S.S.A.I. Bowling Provincials. 

 

Last season was once again a Hugh Success!  38 teams from across the Province 

participated.  The gold medal went to the Minds in the Gutter team from Rosetown, 

Silver medal went to the Turkey Hunters and Bronze medal awarded to the Rosetown 

Rollers.  

 

Entry fee $175.00 for team.  Awesome!   Here’s what you get: 6 Games of bowling, 

Awards & banquet supper consisting of 2 hot items and all the fixing’s, special prizes 

while you bowl, 50/50 draws and Silent Auction prize draws as well.   

 

Each Team is asked to bring a something for the Silent Auction tables. 

 

PLEASE REGISTER EARLY SPACE IS LIMITED 

 

If you could, please post this year’s poster.  The SSAI Prov. Finals is on Saturday March 

11/17 & Sunday March 12/17 in Prince Albert. 

 

The S.S.A.I. Executive would like to thank all the teams that have entered in the past.  If 

you have any questions please call Derek Hlewka 306-763-3177  

 

  

 

 

Sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Derek Hlewka 

  


